PROPOSED HOUSING DENSITY INCREASE IMPACTS MID-COUNTY AREAS
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The Citizen Advisory Committee 

for the Prince William County 

Comprehensive Plan Update has 

recommended changes to the 

Land Use Section that would result in

increases to allowed densities!
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                  SRR –

        Semi-Rural Residential

     1 home per 1-5 gross acres
The primary area zoned SRR on the 1998 Comprehensive Plan encompasses roughly the area from Hoadly Road in the east to Liberia Avenue in the west, and from the Occoquan Reservoir to Route 234 (Rural Crescent perimeter). It includes the Davis Ford Road/Prince William Parkway corridor. Soils in this area are highly erodible and the landscape conditions include steep slopes. Much of this area is forested. This area borders the Occoquan Reservoir, the source of drinking water for eastern Prince William public water users.

The 1998 Comprehensive Plan currently recommends that residential development proposals maintain an average density of 1 home for every 2.5 acres. The proposed changes remove this requirement and instead would pave the way for average densities of 1 home for every 1 acre anywhere where suitable soils for drainfields or access to public sewer can be provided. 

Citizen comments are important to Prince William officials!
You can help! Call, email or write government representatives.

Black and white policies – develop everything vs. develop nothing – stand in the way of rational solutions. Rather, the questions are WHERE to develop, HOW to develop . . . and WHEN is the right time to develop. Communicate your support for realistic long range planning: support decreases to allowed densities in the SRR zoned areas. Help protect valuable natural resources and good quality of life in your community.
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